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The refurbishment program of the Kyalami Grand Prix Circuit 

announced on the 11th May has entered its seventh week. The 

announced upgrades are all progressing according to the con-

struction program. An increase in the scope of the upgrades 

and refurbishment, specifically relating to circuit safety, is 

however likely to extend the construction period originally 

anticipated. 

As part of the circuit safety upgrades (not only in the newly con-

structed areas) it has been agreed to replace, rather then refur-

bish - debris fencing, safety barriers and gravel arrestor beds on 

the entire circuit. This process includes the replacement of all of 

the spectator fencing in public viewing areas around the circuit. 

The replacement of all of the safety systems has both cost and 

timeline implications for the project. The decisions made re-

garding safety upgrades are partly due to the requirements in 

terms of the stated objectives in obtaining a FIA grade 2 license. 

Extensive research is also being done regarding the best solu-

tions for the replacement of kerbs on the circuit to satisfy the 

requirements for various motorsport categories.  

A “no compromise” philosophy in terms of track safety systems  

for both competitors and spectators will ensure risks are mini-

mized in a sport that always has an element of danger. As can 

be seen from the images in the newsletter other aspects of the 

project are moving forward at a great pace.  

ISSUE 6 

30th JUNE 2015 

The stripping of the old surface is now complete  
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OLD TYRES AND BELTING (PLACED IN 1991) 

ARE BEING REMOVED FROM THE       

CIRCUIT TO BE REPLACED WITH NEW. 

ISSUE 6 

30th JUNE 2015 

The stripping of all the bomas prior to demolishing is now almost complete. 
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